The final month of Kinder
Prep for some students!! How
did time fly so fast??

This year has been full of
new adventures, big emotions,
and lots of love.

Throughout May, we have
been taking care of and
learning about many exciting
creatures. We discussed the life

cycles of insects and how
they may be harmful or helpful
to our environment. We’ve even
been able to watch our baby
caterpillars make their
transformation into beautiful
butterflies and release them
into the world. For the children
and teachers it was a
bittersweet taste. We were
going to miss the butterflies as
we witnessed the amazing
growth and transformation they
went through every day, but we
felt also happy to see them all
fly. This is just the way we feel
about some of the
kindergarteners going soon. We
have witnessed a lot of growth
and transformation since they
started attending our program.
We are so proud and happy of
all their achievements but they
will be deeply missed. Good

luck to all of you in your next
stage.

In the month of June we will
be learning about the ocean:
ocean animals, their
environment and how we can
help to keep our oceans clean

and healthy.

Imporbant Hakes,

June 16th, Friday-
Fathers Day celebration at
Juniper Park 10-11:30 am

June 19th to June 23th-
Water fun week. Please pack a
bathing suit, towel, change of

clothes, and sunscreen.

June 28th, Wednesday-
Last day of school for the

children not staying for the
summer.

June 29th, Thursday-
Graduation Celebration at
Juniper West Park 9:30-11am

June 30th. Friday-

School Picnic at Prince Charles

Park 9 am-12 pm.

Annual Year End Picnic
Once again, we will be
hosting our annual picnic
on Friday, June 30th at
Prince Charles Water Park.

We are appealing to
parents, grandparents and
friends of the school to
donate items for the Silent
Auction hosted in the
picnic.

This is a great opportunity
to connect with the Juniper
Early Learning Center
community, families and

staff. We hope to see you all
therel!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Isabelle will be 4 on June 16th!
Wesley S. will be 3 on June 23rd!

Reminders

-Please send a sun hat and a
change of clothes each day.

Thank you all for such a
wonderful year, we
appreciate all of your
support and
kindness.

You are the
primary teacher
in their lives,
but thank you for allowing
us to participate in your
child’s learning.

Miss Margarita, Miss Heather,

and Mr. €ric






